
Brand: Nestlé
Product: Frosted Shreddies
Size: 500g
Best Before Date: 07.2025
Batches: 42870952, 42880952, 42890952, 42900952

Lidl Customer Services:
01 920 3010 (Republic of Ireland)  |  0289 568 4888 (Northern Ireland)

Nestlé UK & Ireland is issuing a voluntary recall of the above Frosted 
Shreddies with a Best Before Date of 07.2025 and batch 42870952, 42880952, 
42890952, 42900952 due to the risk of hard sugar pieces being found in the 
product.

If you have purchased any of these batches, do not to consume the product. 
Instead, before disposing of it, please take a photo of the batch code (located 
on the top of the pack) and contact Nestlé Consumer Services team through 
their website https://www.nestle-cereals.com/uk/contact or by phone at    
00 800 07890789 to receive a refund. 

We wish to apologise for any inconvenience caused.

TD 08.03.2025
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